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Charlie Lake Fire Department 
c/o Edward Albury, Fire Chief 
edward.albury@prrd.bc.ca 

On behalf of the District of Taylor, I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the dedicated 
members of the Charlie Lake Fire Department for their continued unwavering support of the District of 
Taylor and the Taylor Fire Rescue Department during events that effect our community and surrounding 
area. 

The event that took place on December 13, 2020, South of Taylor, required the response and support of 
many dedicated public servants from select areas across the Peace River Region. The efforts put forth by 
our Mutual Aid partners, including the Charlie Lake Fire Department, does not go unrecognized. I want 
to sincerely thank you and the members of your Fire Department for their assistance. 

The District of Taylor is proud of the collaborative efforts put forth by the hardworking and dedicated 
Fire Department members. The members are continually prepared to bravely face new and sometimes 
unexpected challenges and it shows in the professionalism and knowledge they exhibit when attending 
an event. 

Please extend District of Taylor's sincere gratitude and thanks to the members of the Charlie Lake Fire 
Department. 

We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give" - Winston Churchill 

Rob Fraser 
Mayor 
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